Thomas Hasek

May 12, 2019

Traffic Safety Committee
c/o City Clerk

City of Burnaby

BC

Dear Sir/Madam:
Delegation

Please be advised that I wish to appear as a delegation before the above committee on June 5, 2019, to
present a proposal that bicycle routes on Burnaby streets are brought up to the standard prevailing in the
City of Vancouver. I shall submit a series of images and prepared text to support my persentation by
May 29, 2019, at which time I shall confirm that I shall be the only speaker (or advise otherwise).

Yours truly

Thomas Hasek



